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October 14, 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians: 

 

At the October 11, 2022 Board of Education meeting, the NJ Student Learning Assessment (SLA) 

Data Presentation 2022 was presented to the Board of Education as well as the public as per NJ 

Department of Education requirements.  In addition, the NJ DLM test and the ACCESS for ELLs 

test results were presented as well.  It is important to remember that the last time the NJ SLA 

results were presented was in 2019 due to the cancellation of the NJ SLA in 2020 and 2021.     

 

Below you will find a link which is posted on our district Curriculum and Instruction 

webpage.  This link provides access to the entire presentation. 

 

Although this presentation contains district level data, the information highlighted helps the school 

community ascertain the areas in which the district is doing well, and what areas need 

improvement. You also will find steps the district is taking to improve student learning and 

performance in the future.   

 

2022 Assessment Presentation 

 

If you have any questions, please contact your child's school principal. Thank you for your 

consideration.    

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
Scott T. McCue 

Superintendent of Schools  
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https://www.eatontown.org/o/ci/article/871792

